
JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Statewide Audiovisual Systems, Solutions, and Maintenance Services 

RFP# TCAS-2024-01-MS 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD  

September 9, 2024 

It is the intent of the Judicial Council of California to enter into a master agreement with 
the following vendors: 

Proposer 

Category One: 
Provide 
audiovisual 
hardware and 
related 
equipment 

Category Two: 
Design, construct, 
and/or program 
audiovisual systems 

Category Three: Provide, 
integrate, implement, and 
support digital solutions to 
facilitate or enhance remote 
and hybrid courtroom 
proceedings 

ExhibitOne Corporation dba E1 
Audiovisual Technologies 
 
8945 S. Harl Ave., Ste 102 
Tempe, AZ, 85284-1056 

x x x 

Court Video Conferencing 
Services, LLC. 
 
5757 Olivas Park Drive Suite J 
Ventura, CA, 93003 

x x x 

Tech Unicorn 
 
300 Delaware Ave, Suite 210-305 
Wilmington, DE, 19801 

    x 

460 Tech, LLC.  dba BEINCOURT 
 
1354 N Loop 1604 E, Suite 103 
San Antonio, TX, 78232 
  

x x x 

NWN-Carousel 
 
659 South County Trail, Exeter, RI 
02882 

x x x 

For the Record 
 
4050 E. Cotton Center Blvd, Suite 
17, Phoenix AZ 85040 

x x x 

  



Court Call, LLC. 
 
2050 W. 190th Street, Suite 105A  
Torrance, CA 90504 

    x 

EKC Enterprises, Inc. 
 
5153 E. Dakota Ave Fresno, CA 
93703 

x x   

Avidex 
 
20382 Hermana Circle 
Lake Forest, CA., 92630 

x x   

Golden Star 
 
12881 166th Street 
Cerritos, CA., 90703 

x x x 

Mergent Systems, Inc.  
 
1024 Iron Point Road 
Folsom, CA., 95630 

x     

E-Logic, Inc. 
 
2000 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, 
Ste 700 
Washington D.C. 20006 

x x   

Justice AV Solutions 
 
13020 Middletown Industrial Blvd. 
Louisville, KY., 40223 

x x x 

AVI Systems Inc. 
 
9675 W 76TH St. Ste 130 
Eden Prairie, MN., 55344 

x x   

 
 
Provided contract negotiations can be successfully finalized, the above-named vendors 
will be awarded a separate master agreement for the goods and or services set forth in 
the Request for Proposal. 
 
The Judicial Council of California recognizes the effort and resources required to respond 
to a solicitation and would like to extend our sincere thanks to all proposers for 
participating in the RFP. 


